
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
April 6, 2020 
 
 
Hello Port Washington-Saukville School District Families! 
 
I hope you and your family are doing well.  I know this is a challenging time for everyone.  We, as 
Americans, have always been strong and worked through adversity together, and I know we will do 
the same again.  Our school district staff are here to help your children instructionally and 
emotionally. Therefore, I want to share some information with you. 
 
In my last communication, I indicated that school would begin again on April 14th. The recent 
Governor’s order changes that date for very good reason; we need to stop the spread of the virus. 
The School District will comply with the Governor’s order to keep our school Buildings closed 
through April 24th. This order could be extended longer, and we are preparing if that occurs. 
 
Our staff will continue with online learning, and I know, first hand, how challenging that can be for 
your family, especially if you are also working from home. Please know that our Administrative Team 
(all principals and the district office leadership staff) are focused on helping our students learn and 
maintain emotional stability. We have a great group of staff members and principals who have totally 
committed their time and energy to help our kids and you.  Therefore, please feel free to let them 
know if the pace of the online learning works for your family. 
 
All our counselors and psychologists are here to help. Please contact your building principal to 
connect with a counselor.  You can also contact the counselors and psychologists directly.  Our food 
service staff have started providing free lunches for all of our students in the school district. The 
times are Monday through Friday from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. and additionally, Tuesday from 3:00 
to 5:00 p.m. for curbside pickup at the High School Performing Arts Center. 
 
Finally, take care of yourself and continue to have patience as we work through this challenging 
time.  If you, as a parent, would like some encouraging or emotional support, I would glad to talk with 
you via telephone.  Feel free to email for call me with your phone number and best times to call. 
 
Thank you, and take care. 

 
Michael R. Weber, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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